From: enapay3@aol.com,
To: brad.a.guarisco@usace.army.mil,

Cc: basinkeeperlegal@gmail.com, rdbkey83@gmail.com, basinkeeper@gmail.com, Iwjordan@tulane.edu, Igodshall@tulane.edu,
matt@healthygulf.org, scott@healthygulf.org, hrmartin2sc@gmail.com, davidmstets@gmail.com, jmeche44@hotmail.com,
gordon@gjslawoffice.com, stephen.f.murphy@usace.army.mil,

Subject: Pat's Throat dam
Date: Tue, Jan 18, 2022 12:15 pm

Hi Mr. Guarisco,

Water is coming up, dam across Pat's Throat still there, fishermen can't access their fishing grounds and sand and silt
forever will change the hydrology of the area, another environmental catastrophe that could easily been avoided.

Could you please give us an update on the illegal damming of Pat's Throat? We would like to know if a Cease and Desist
was issued, after the fact permit status or any other issues/actions related to this case.

Happy New Year!

Dean

Dean A. Wilson

Executive Director, Atchafalaya Basinkeeper
Phone: 225-692-4114

What evil needs the most to succeed is for good men and women to do nothing.

Information containing in this email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, destroy it
immediately



